
P . .

DC)/DC $
' '

' '

y

-i: -Q 34
. .

,=

NOV 2 41989.

Jay County Hospitc1 License No. 13-20329-01
ATTN: Ms. Lynn England

Administrator
500 West Votaw Street

' Portland, IN 47371

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated November 8,1989, informing us of the steps'

you have taken to correct the violations identified in our letter _ datcd
November 2. 1989. While your letter states that you have filed an application
for.an appropriate amendment to achieve corrective action for the violations,
it should be understood that no activity is in accord with NRC regulatory

(requirements unicss and unt.11 is is specifically authorized in an NRC license.
Steps should be:taken to ensure that NRC-licensed materials are hereafter
possessed and used only as authorized by your license. We will examine this
matter during a future inspection.

Sincerely,

D. J. Sreniawski, Chiaf
Nuclear Materials Safety Section 1

t

s911300177 891124
693oNh$$1 PDC

-

RIII RIII RII
,

l/ II"J109 Sren(i;i II| Reich 1 sm Pankratz sk '

<)01
,_

Ab%'

I. ,

L . -- . . __


